

MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 25, 2018

TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division of Academic Senate

FROM: Jean Helwege, Chair Jean Helwege

School of Business Executive Committee

Re: Proposed Changes to Regulation R1.6.1

The Executive Committee of the School of Business has reviewed the proposed changes to the regulation regarding grades that are below the minimum to continue but not low enough to repeat the course. The committee supports the idea of allowing more flexibility vis-a-vis repeatability.